Heavenly Brickks Charitable Fdn. PO Box 721 Goldens Brg, NY 10526-0721

260

ագրյարդիկակիկակինիկիի իրականկին

May 6, 2019

Dear Friend of the Sacred Heart,

Thank you very much for your recent, very kind gift to continue the work of our volunteer program this summer. Your generosity will help provide the tools and building materials our volunteers will need to make critically needed repairs on the homes of the elderly and disabled.

We are blessed that high school and college students, church groups, clubs, families and individuals are responding in record numbers to our call for volunteers.

Each one of our volunteers wants to make a difference in the lives of others. You are helping to make that happen.

You, too, are making a difference in the lives of others. Your gift will help make a difference in the lives of those whose homes will be repaired. But you also will help make a difference in the lives of our volunteers. Through your generosity, they will have the opportunity to give of themselves. This opportunity will make them much more likely to help others in the future.

On behalf of our volunteers and the families whose homes will be repaired this summer, I want to thank you for your generous gift.

May the Sacred Heart bless and protect you. I will remember you, your family and your special intentions in my prayers.

Sincerely in the Sacred Heart,

Fr. Jack Kungs

Father Jack Kurps, SCJ

Applicate facilities